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RECEPTION FOR 1L STUDENTS ATTENDING LAW
SCHOOL OUTSIDE OF BUFFALO, NY

Reception
140 Pearl Street, Buffalo, NY 14202
January 5, 2015
5:00 – 7:00 pm
 

January 5, 2015
140 Pearl Street, Buffalo, NY 14202
 

Hodgson Russ LLP is hosting a reception for students currently in their first year of study at a law school outside of the
Buffalo area.

Meet attorneys practicing at Hodgson Russ, learn more about our firm, and let us answer your questions about the practice
of law in Western New York.

Monday, January 5th, 2015
5:00 – 7:00 pm

If you will be in the Western New York area over the winter break, please consider joining us for casual conversation,
cocktails, and hors d’oeuvres.

RSVP to Shannon Scott by Monday, December 22nd, 2014
sscott@hodgsonruss.com

Hodgson Russ’s approximately 200 attorneys provide business-focused U.S. legal counsel to clients in the United States,
Canada, and across the world. We practice in virtually every substantive area of law and generally use multidisciplinary
work teams to serve the diverse and often complex needs of our clients, which include public and private businesses of all
sizes as well as governmental entities, nonprofit institutions, and individuals. The firm has offices in New York City, Albany,
Buffalo, and Saratoga Springs, New York; Palm Beach, Florida; and Toronto, Ontario.


